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Ellen Sloss 

PO Box 266 Cherrybrook NSW 2126 

ellensloss@icloud.com  

I am part-owner of a house in the ‘study area’ and object to the strategy plan for Cherrybrook. My 

son and daughter-in-law live in the area and the location was carefully chosen for its quiet 

residential nature which is already largely threatened by the proposed station. That is an 

unfortunate consequence of necessary transport further west which can be borne but destroying 

the suburb as well can not.  

1800 new homes plus 4000 more cars plus the cars that’ll come to the station will be dangerous to 

all, particularly to vulnerable residents at Inala which was built when the area was fields and 

orchards. Now the plan is to surround them with apartments and cars on streets that can’t take 

the traffic now. 

I do not live in the area myself and do not receive the local paper. How was I supposed to know of 

this plan that affects my property? I have only just heard about it from my son, who heard about it 

from a neighbour and am appalled that at the same time as the Government is proposing its White 

Paper on planning no real attempt has been made to engage with the community and allow them 

to have a say in their community. 

This government got in on a platform of giving back decision making to local communities. How 

hollow that promise was.  

 

I confirm I have made no political donations of any amount. My daughter-in-law has assisted in this 

email as I am not confident with the computer.  
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